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Special Edition eConsent Newsletter

In this email:
1.   Updated eConsent Templates
2.   General Updates
3.   eConsent as a Service Pilot – Coming Soon

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Updated eConsent Templates
The WVU OHRP has developed and released new eConsent templates. The
eConsent templates have been updated to remove the permission to use
email language, separated by use type (remote or in-person), and include
updated descriptions to allow study teams to more readily identify which
template is most appropriate for their study.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Updates
1. Updated eIC Worksheet: The electronic informed consent worksheet,
required for all expedited and full board protocols, as well as exempt, NHSR,
and flex submissions with PHI has been updated and consolidated. There is
now one worksheet option, regardless of protocol type. Please visit the WVU
OHRP Forms page to download the most up-to-date version of the document.
2. Updated eConsent webpage: WVU OHRP has updated the eConsent
webpage. Please visit our Electronic Informed Consent webpage to review
the updates.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

eConsent as a Service Pilot – Coming Soon
The WVU OHRP and WVU Research Office are working to provide a joint
service for researchers to develop their eConsent process. Keep an eye out for
updates later this year. In the meantime, if you have questions or want to
schedule a help session, please email IRB@mail.wvu.edu.



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Follow us on Twitter @WVUOHRP

Contact us at IRB@mail.wvu.edu


